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A Message from Your District Governor...November

Rotary Foundation Month€how the Foundation makes help
happen?

(taken from Myrotary website) Submitted by Sigrid Solomon

Friday, November 22, 2019
F
: ||
The Rotary Foundation transforms your gifts into service projects that
change lives both close to home and around the world. Since it was
| founded more than 100 years ago, the Foundation has spent more than
~ $4 billion on life-changing, sustainable projects.

. We do this in several ways:

The Power of Light- A grant helped a club in Durango, Colorado, USA,
install more than 200 solar lights in remote, off-the-grid Navajo homes.
Healing Thousands- Rotarian and physician Pia Skarabis-Querfeld has
spent years building a network of volunteer doctors to help refugees in
Berlin, Germany.

Rebuilding Lives- Rotary clubs worked together to help Puerto Ricans
rebuild their homes and hearts after Hurricane Maria.

November 4-10, 2019 is World Interact Month

In 1962 Rotary created Interact, a program for young people 12-18
years old. Since then, Interact has grown to more than 20,000 clubs in
159 countries totally over 460,000 Interactors. Interact members volunteer in their communities, make
international connections, and develop leadership skills while making new friends.

e United States- Interactors and their sponsor Rotary club teamed up with One World Play Project to
bring durable soccer balls to kids in Vietnam.

e Nepal- Interactors in Nepal designed an innovative and self-sustaining way to fund their hand washing
and hygiene campaign that is keeping younger students healthy and safe.

¢ Canada- For the Interactors at a Canadian school, every day is a new opportunity to feed the hungry
and end polio for good.

e Brazil- To combat a deadly online game, an Interactor from Brazil creates a game that promotes peace
and self-esteem.

e India- Mumbai man shares his journey from Interactor to Arch Klumph Society member and tells why
he gives to The Rotary Foundation.

Nov. 9t Rotary Day at the United Nations in New York -Rotary Day at the United Nations
celebrates two organizations€ shared vision for peace and highlights the critical humanitarian
activities that Rotary and the UN lead around the world.

Many clubs in our District have participated in many of these initiatives but we need to tell our story. Please
submit articles regarding your contribution to this month€ys theme while thinking of articles to submit for
December as it is Disease Prevention and Treatment Month.

Happy Thanksgiving!
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Candidates for District Governor 2022-23 -- Request for
Applications

Friday, November 22, 2019

We are beginning the search for the Rotarian who will be our District Governor for the Rotary Year 2022-2023.
This process ends with the announcement of the new District Governor Nominee Designate (DGND) at the 2020
District Conference.

Rotary International requires that the person nominated will follow a two-year process of training and
preparation before assuming the role of District Governor. During the 2020-2021 Rotary year, the selected
individual will be the District Governor Nominee (DGN). This role includes observation and training, and
participation at District events. It also includes participation at the Rotary Zone 30-31 training institute in
Norman, OK October 6-11, 2020, and the All-Ohio Presidents-Elect Training Seminar in March 2020, and
participating as a non-voting member of key district committees.

During the 2021-2022 Rotary year, the selected individual will be the District Governor-Elect (DGE). Training
and observation activities continue, including participation at the Zone training institute in September or October
2021, and at the Rotary International Assembly (an assembly and training program for District Governors- Elect
from all Rotary Districts in the world) in Orlando, FL in January 2022. The DGE will also be the lead District
participant for the All-Ohio Presidents-Elect Training Seminar in March 2022.

The elected individual will become District Governor on July 1, 2022.

Our district utilizes a Nominating Committee process. Interested applicants must submit their completed
application to Past District Governor William Shula, Chair of the Nominating Committee, prior to
January 13, 2020. The Chair must review the application to ensure that the required elements are included
and that the applicant meets all of the requirements set forth by Rl and our District. Interviews of selected
applicants, by the committee, will take place on Wednesday, January 29, 2020, at Wetherington
Country Club after 4:30pm.

Your help in identifying those qualified applicants would be appreciated. Please look within your club and within
your Rotary network to identify those Rotarians who met the qualifications and have the desire to get involved
at the District level. Feel free to approach he or she or contact Bill Shula, PDG, your Assistant Governor or any
other member of the District Nominating Committee and he or she will be glad to reach out and answer all of
their questions. The work that we do today will reap benefits for our District, Clubs and Rotarians in the future.
Applications are available on the District website www.rotary6670.org under Our District/Nominating. Thank you
in advance for your assistance.

If you have questions, contact Bill Shula at billshularotary@amail.com

Franklin Carlisle Club Makes Candy for Annual Fundraiser

Friday, November 22, 2019

Franklin Carlisle Rotarians, along with family and
friends of all ages, made a big batch of our popular
chocolate peanut clusters. We sold what we made in
just a few hours so we will be making a second batch
in early December, thanks to the generosity of Warren
County Career Center and the use of their kitchen.
Contact any Rotarian to order a bag for $6.00, or
check us out on Facebook.



http://www.rotary6670.org/
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Mason Deerfield Club Activities

Friday, November 22, 2019

In October we were pleased to present Butch
Elfers of Matthew 25 Ministries a check for
$1500 which will help fund a project to
provide Grow Right, a micronutrient
supplement in the form of an orange drink, to
an orphanage in Haiti. Grow Right costs about
a nickle a glass and provides nutrients, in
addition to killing off harmful bacteria, and
thus purifying water. Children receive

AW significant health benefits including enhanced
s growth, strength and focus and overall
improved nutritional status and school
performance. The Club's donation will buy
30,000 of these drinks. Matthew 25 Ministries
hopes to expand the program in the near
future.
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Join us Saturday January 25th for the
Annual Reverse Raffle




Rotary Mason-Deerfield Rotary Club
\ A _J
Join us for our annual

' REWER&E RAFFLE .

$130 Ticket admits 2 people | Heavy Hors D'Oeuvres | Drinks

~ \ 6:30 - 9:30 PM - Sat. Jan 25th
A chance to win up to $5,000.
All proceeds benefit the local community and Rotary Reserve your tickets by contacting
International projects. Corporate sponsorships and gift masondeerfieldohrotary@gmail.com or 513-615-4108.
baskets are still available. Limited tickets available.

Brookville Rotary Club Aids in the Learning of Local School
Children

Friday, November 22, 2019

Each year the Brookville Rotary Clubvisits the Brookville Local Schools and gives each 3rd grader a dictionary
and each 5th grader a thesaurus and have been distributing the
Thesaurus€ps and Dictionaries for at least the last 20 years. This is just
one of the many ways we contribute to the Brookville Community . We
believe education is very important and want to see our students
succeed. This is just a small way of helping them achieve their success.
The students are very excited to receive them. Pictured are a few
DICTIONARY members of the Brookville Rotary Club along with a few of the students.

Washington Court House Club Activities

Tuesday, November 26, 2019

The WCH Rotary sells lemon shake
ups at our community€s annual fall
Scarecrow Festival. The picture
features a few of our members in
the new shirts all members bought
to wear when we are out doing
service activities

The WCH Rotary club received a
grant from District 6670 to assist
with a donation to Washington Court =
House City Schools Big Blue Bus. -
The bus delivered over 20,000 free
meals to children from 0-18 years of [
age throughout the summer. The :
grant will pay for fuel costs for the
bus for the next season. Here is a

photo of club members presenting the check to
Washington Court House City Schools.







